
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: May 30, 2005

City of Santa Barbara Selects Sequoia Lighting

The City of Santa Barbara has selected a variety of outdoor lighting fixtures and replacement
products from Sequoia Lighting Corporation for its ongoing street lighting upgrades.

The streets of Santa Barbara are lined with older, classically styled streetlights that reflects
the city’s rich history. Because of their age, the streetlights are in need of restoration. While
the exteriors of the streetlights are being refurbished, the antiquated electical components will
be replaced with new, HID retrofit kits from Sequoia Lighting. When completed, the beautiful
nostalgic streetlights will emanate strong, energy efficient light.

In addition to the streetlight restorations, Sequoia Lighting will furnish and install new nostal-
gic and contempory styled fixtures in several locations throughout the city including city parks,
public buildings, community centers and parking lots.

For more information on the complete line of Sequoia Lighting products, call 877/888-7880 or
visit Sequoia Lighting’s web site at sequoialighting.com.


